

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Staff,

Governor Murphy has permitted school districts with the flexibility to lift face-covering requirements in cases where there is extreme heat. So, effectively immediately, masks will no longer be required for students and staff when participating in activities outside for the remainder of the school year.

Since all of our indoor learning spaces are climate-controlled and airconditioned, masks will still be required when indoors.

If you have any questions about COVID-19 vaccines or other health-related topics, please contact your child's school nurse. Thank you very much, and have a great day.

-Regards,

Robert J. Fisicaro, Ed.D. Superintendent